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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

September 14, 2018 

 

 

Raul Torres 

620 Oakdale Ave 

St Paul MN 55107 

 

VIA EMAIL: rault647@gmail.com  

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 620 Oakdale Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Torres: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 11, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced to Legislative 

Hearing on September 18, 2018 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to further discuss plans 

for making repairs to the balance of the items and reducing the content of unit by 50%.  Please 

contact the House Calls Program at 651-266-1290 to seek assistance and removing and disposing 

of items, if you have not done so. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   Fire Supervisors 

 Daniel Klein 
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